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December 5, 2018 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:26pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis and Matt Hull and 
Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for November, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $304,229.14. 
 
Mr. Levey gave a brief update on the Antietam Waterline project. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that water consumption was up in town, but losses were still low. 
 
Mr. Levey asked Mr. Bishop if the SHA project would continue through the winter. Mr. Bishop said he felt they 
would continue. 
 
Jim Kerns asked about the input Keedysville has regarding growth in Boonsboro. Mr. Levey said that while 
Keedysville has no say about the growth in Boonsboro, Boonsboro is required to find new water sources and funding 
for infrastructure for any future development. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:46pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 

 

Ken Lord, Mayor 
Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 
Gina Ellis, Council Member 

Judy Kerns, Council Member 
Matthew Hull, Council Member 

P.O. Box 359 
19 South Main Street 
Keedysville, MD 21756 
301-432-5795 
www.keedysvillemd.com 

 


